
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

NO MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS 
 
 

The Town of Little Creek will not be holding Municipal Elections March 6 due to only two (2) 
candidates filing for the two (2) two (2) year open positions on the Little Creek Town Board by 
the February 19, 2021 filing deadline.  Those filing for the positions are Judith Hegman and 
Stacy Hoffer 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


